

Growers Processors Marketers

Tenurgy

Attn: Mike Harrington 445 E. Mitchell, Suite 7 Petoskey, MI 49770

Dear Mike:

I just wanted to enclose a short note to say thank you for the great service that you have provided to Shoreline over the last three years (Man, time flies!). You and your staff have done a great job servicing our account and your willingness to help us out beyond the length of our contract is much appreciated.

If you should need a reference in the future, please do not hesitate to ask.

Sincerely,

Jason M. Warren, CFC

HEADQUARTERS